	

	DIRS Activation in Florida for Fay

Friday, August 22, 2008 12:26 PM

From: 

"FCC-Disaster@fcc.gov" <FCC-Disaster@fcc.gov>
To: 

gteas@sbcglobal.net

Disaster data collection has been activated for Tropical Storm Fay.  The 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) has developed the Disaster Information 
Reporting System (DIRS) to receive information on the status of your 
communications equipment in the disaster area.  The area of interest for this 
activation is focused on those areas hardest hit by the storm and those on the 
projected path covering much of Central, Northeast, North Central, and 
Northwest Florida Counties including:

Alachua, Bay, Bradford, Brevard, Calhoun, Columbia, Dixie, Escambia, Franklin, 
Gadsden, Gilchrist, Gulf, Hamilton, Hardee, Highlands, Holmes, Jackson, 
Jefferson, Lafayette, Lake, Leon, Levy, Liberty, Madison, Marion , Okaloosa, 
Orange , Osceola , Polk, Santa Rosa , Seminole, Sumter, Suwannee, Taylor, 
Union, Volusia, Wakulla, Walton, Washington. 

If you have communications equipment in the disaster area, the FCC requests 
that you provide daily reports on the status of your equipment by using DIRS.

For more information on DIRS, please see 
http://www.fcc.gov/pshs/services/cip/dirs/DA-07-3871A1.PDF .

Accessing DIRS: The URL for DIRS is https://www.fcc.gov/nors/disaster/ .  
Alternately, you can go to www.fcc.gov and find DIRS under e-filing.  

Login: If you do not have a login, there is a link on the login page which will 
allow you to get a User ID and password.  If you have a User ID, but do not 
remember your password, please use the forgotten password link on the login 
page.  If you have a User ID and a password, please use them to log into DIRS.

After you log on, please fill in the reports for the types of equipment that 
you have in your network.  

Time Schedule: We request that you provide the first set of reports by 11:00 am 
(Eastern Time) tomorrow, August 23, 2008.  We also request that you provide 
updates by 11:00 am (Eastern Time) every day while DIRS is activated.

There is a User Manual available at the DIRS website  Please feel free to 
contact John Healy, FCC, at 202-418-2448 or at 215-847-8094 (cell) if you have 
any questions. John's e-mail address is john.healy@fcc.gov.

I would like express my appreciation for you cooperation in this effort.

Thanks again!

John Healy




